
State of South Carolina 
 

 
 

Workers’ Compensation Commission 
 

 
 March 19, 2020 
 

Commission Advisory Notice 
 
As a result of Governor McMaster’s Executive Order issued this 
afternoon the Workers’ Compensation will be closed to the public 
Friday March 20.  You will be advised when the agency will re-open to 
the public.  
 
For questions about this Advisory Notice please contact 
 
Gary M Cannon  
Executive Director 
gcannon@wcc.sc.gov 
 

1333 Main Street, 5th Floor 
P.O. Box 1715 

Columbia, S.C. 29202-1715 
 

 

TEL:  (803) 737-5700 
www.wcc.sc.gov 
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